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Dynegy appreciates that the CAISO has maintained and updated the Catalogue of Market Initiatives.  
However, the value of maintaining the catalog of initiatives without also maintaining the process for 
ranking those initiatives is not apparent.   Dynegy looks forward to the CAISO re-ranking the initiatives as 
soon as possible.   Dynegy hopes the ranking process will provide market participants with a fully 
transparent and reliable schedule for implementing market initiatives, and that new market initiatives 
will not disrupt previously established timelines, especially FERC-mandated timelines.      


